| From: | y |
|--|-------------------------------------|
| Sent: | Wednesday, October 7, 2020 10:36 PM |
| To: | main@leisurehomes.us |
| Subject: | Re: Glenbriar Commons |
| | |
| Dear Tom: | |
| Thank you for noticing our hard work in making our home "homey". | |
| Ray and I have truly enjoyed living here. Although 16th St is busy It is so quiet. Very little road noise can be heard when we are inside. We enjoy our neighbors as they are either walking or taking their dogs out to walk. Our neighbors Joe and Lee Kothe are excellent neighbors and very delightful people. | |
| We know as things move along to completion, there will be many thinks to enjoy, the walking path, the club house (if COVID goes away) and looking at the beauty of the park-like setting of the land across the road when the project of cleaning the underbrush is finished. | |
| Today we watched the workers level/grade the yard behind us next to the Christian school. We imagined how it would look with sod and the magnolia trees in bloom. The earth truly can be beautiful when we all do our part to make it that way. Wouldn't you agree? | |
| Ray and I appreciate all of the hard work and planning that you put into designing these condos. They are so well laid out and of high quality. Not too big not too small. | |
| We also appreciate your continued interest in us personally. Thanks for the help with getting connected to NEXT. We know you really care about us as individuals. Thank you again for all you have done and are doing. | |
| Ray and Shirley | |
| Sent from my iPad | |
| | |